
Dear Parent / Guardian 

Religious Studies Tour to Rome – July 2023 

We are delighted to announce that the Religious Education department intend to run a trip to 

Rome. The trip will be an unforgettable opportunity for students to experience subject first-

hand, supporting their classroom learning and bringing the subject to life. This trip is for year 

10 students taking RE as one of their GCSE options. Please see the attached sample itinerary 

which covers our intended excursions and activities. 

However, we must reiterate that the required student uptake to be able to run the trip 

at the cost quoted is 32, we currently have 16 student places reserved. I must stress that 

this trip is not certain to run, we need to hit a certain number of students to ensure current 

costings, but we would like to secure the provisional booking with Rayburn based on the 

costings provided to make certain we pay the best possible price. The initial deposit of £350 

per student will be used to secure flights at the quoted price, as these can increase in cost over 

time, and is part of the overall cost not in addition to it. This deposit is refundable should 

the trip not go ahead.  

If at all possible, I would request that payments are made through the school’s ParentPay 

system. You will have been sent your login details and instructions previously and can access 

the system through the school website or via www.parentpay.com. If you are unable to pay 

through this system, payments can be made by cash or cheque at the school’s Finance Office. 

Such payments should be enclosed in an envelope marked Rome Trip - 2023, with your son’s 

name and form written clearly beneath. Cheques are payable to Northampton School for 

Boys. Please also write your son’s name and form on the reverse of the cheque together with 

‘Rome Trip - 2023’. Rayburn have extended the deadline for deposits to the end of August, 

so please ensure you transfer this to secure your son’s place. 

I would be extremely grateful if you could return the reply slip below by email to Miss 

Lindsay-White hlindsay-white@nsb.northants.sch.uk at your earliest convenience. Thank you 

for your support of RE@NSB and we look forward to confirming the trip launch by the start 

of the autumn term. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Lindsay-White 

Teacher of Religious Education 
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